"The Friendly City"

The City of Hobart

414 Main Street + Hobart, Indiana 46342

Deborah A. Longer
Clerk-Treasurer

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
COMMON COUNCIL

CITY OF HOBART, INDIANA

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meetings of the COMMON COUNCIL
of the City of Hobart, Indiana have been cancelled until further notice in accordance with
the State of Indiana Governor Eric J. Holcomb’s Executive Order 20-09 issued March 23,
2020 and City of Hobart Mayor Brian Snedecor’s Executive Order 2020-01 issued March
24, 2020.

Matt Claussen
Common Council President Pro Tempore

BY: Deborah A. Longer
Clerk-Treasurer April 2, 2020




